
 
 

Welcoming the Expected Arrival of the Global Heart 
 

 
The Global Heart, a Weyerhaeuser vessel, is expected to arrive at the Port of Olympia's Marine 
Terminal on May 27, 2018. After loading cargo (logs), it's scheduled to depart around June 2, 
2018. 
 
Because this is the first arrival of the Global Heart to the Port of Olympia, a Port Commissioner 
and/or staff member will welcome the Captain and crew with a commemorative plaque. 
 
Steamship Line:  NYK 
Vessel Flag:  Panama 
Destination: Japan 
Board Footage: 5.5 mmbf 
Customers: Weyerhaeuser  
Stevedore: SSA  
Agent: ACGI Port Agents 
Tentative Work Schedule: Day Shifts  
Tug:  Brusco Tug and Barge 
 


